
     

 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

On December 2, we put on our first-ever “Breakfast with Santa” event. It was a 
HUGE success! Thanks to Papa Elf Lion Mark and his “Elfers”, Spennato’s, those 
who donated food and toys…and of course, Santa, who visited with the many 
families who attended. Toys were collected for the Toys for Tots campaign. 

 

 
 

 

   
 

   
_____________________________________________________ 
Our Christmas Party was held at Spennato’s on December 3. As always, Lion 
Greg Sott and Spennato’s arranged a cornucopia of great food, drinks, music, 
prizes, and laughs. It was a perfect way to celebrate the holidays together and 
anticipate further success in 2018! 

 

           
 

          

 

FOURTH QUARTER, 2017 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

January 26, 2018 ~ Night at the Races, 
Birchwood Party Center 
 

March 11, 2018 ~ Texas Hold 'Em Poker 
Tournament, Spennato’s Restaurant 
  
June 1, 2018 ~ Golf Outing, Boulder Creek 
Golf Club 
 

September, 2018 ~ Sportsman Raffle 

 

             MEMBER SPOTLIGHT 
            Gregg Phillips 
 

           
 

 Gregg is the Secretary of the N.S.L.C.. The   
 good work he has done as Secretary includes  
 standardizing the format of the Minutes he   
 takes at every meeting. Members have found  
 this to be most helpful. Gregg’s vision for  
 further and future success of the N.S.L.C. is  
 utilizing our great fundraising abilities in new  
 and different opportunities we can get involved  
 with. Gregg and his wife Pam have two sons,  
 Anthony and Nick, and one grandchild, Kaylee.  
 Gregg works as a Sales Representative for  
 Astral Industries and enjoys bowling, golf, and 
 poker. What would Gregg say to anyone 
 interested in becoming a Lion? “Just do it! 
 You’ll get a great feeling of satisfaction and   
 accomplishment knowing you are doing   
 something good for your community.”  
_____________________________________ 

DID YOU KNOW?... 
• Our club plays a major role in the “Knights   
  Caring for Knights” program. Our members  
  and our family members have volunteered  
  on almost 25 days so far to deliver bags of  
  food to local schools.  
 

• We donated 24 pints of blood during a  
   recent Red Cross Blood Drive. 
 

BE PROUD, FELLAS! 
 

        OUR MISSION             
To help people in our community with services 
and fundraising activities. We will continue to 

support our community’s needs. 
 

Where There's a NEED, There's a LION 
 

See our Web Site for more awesome news! 
northsummitlions.org 

Check us out on Facebook 
 

https://storage.googleapis.com/wzukusers/user-30233274/documents/59f0b6d9cb890fcjAQbs/2018%20golf%20outing%20flyer.pdf
https://storage.googleapis.com/wzukusers/user-30233274/documents/59f0b6d9cb890fcjAQbs/2018%20golf%20outing%20flyer.pdf

